
Hoffman, Stephen F. 

From: Jane Richey Orichey@csonline.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 9:10 PM 
To: IRRC 
Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

I am against any more federal involvement in our education system. The education of our children should be overseen 
by parents and local school boards. Pushing through this initiative during the Presidential election when people are 
otherwise occupied is underhanded. The people are wise to your tactics and we will not submit our children to such 
disgraceful legislation. 

Margaret Richey 
Franklin, PA 
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